
 

 

 

Thursday, 20 January 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer - Assalamu alaikum / Peace be with you, 
 
We would like to inform you that at Eden Girls’ School we use Microsoft Teams to communicate with 
pupils about their homework and key School messages.  Microsoft Teams will also be used in the 
event of a school closure or lockdown to provide remote learning or if a teacher is well and self-
isolating and so deliver the lesson remotely whilst students are at school. 
 
Eden Girls’ School is committed in working in close partnership with families and recognises each 
family is unique. We have conducted a recent survey with the Year 7 students to determine if all 
students have access to Wi-Fi and an electronic device to use at home for remote learning.  
 
We are happy to know that 100% of our pupils have Wi-Fi access and at least one electronic device 
they can use to access online learning.  
 
It is important that your daughter either has a laptop/desktop computer or a tablet to fully access 
the online resources and learning the school provides in the event of a school closure.  
 
Your daughter has been trained on how to use Microsoft Teams as part of her Induction to Eden Girls’ 
School. 
 
Please contact the Head of Year on info@egslough.staracademies.org if your circumstances change 
and you do not have access to learning via an electronic device. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
B Dhanda 
 
Mrs Dhanda 
Head of Year 7  
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